
 

 

 

INVITATION 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

On behalf of the University of Petroşani – International Relations 
Commission we take a great pleasure in inviting you to attend the 

Conference European Projects and Education – Mobility Opportunities 
for Students and Teachers which will be held in 11 December 2013 at the 

Conference Room of the Library of the University of Petroşani, from 
15,00 PM. 

This is a great opportunity to meet with members of Europæiske Civile 
Ressourcer Center Danmark and International Development Aliance 

Bulgary. 
We cordially invite you as a distinguished guest to attend our event and 

share your views in topical discussion session. 
We are looking forward to your attendance and participation! 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
Lecturer PhD Felicia Andrioni 

Coordinator of International Relations Commission 

 


